Notice To Bidders

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION & PUBLIC FACILITIES
SOUTHCOAST REGION CONTRACTS SECTION
6860 GLACIER HIGHWAY
JUNEAU, ALASKA 99801-7999
TELEPHONE: (907) 465-4489
FAX: (907) 465-4238

TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS AND OTHERS INTERESTED IN PROJECT NO.
Z73221000; Angoon Ferry Terminal Ramp Repairs

NOTICE TO BIDDERS -1 December 17, 2019

This transmittal consists of ONE (1) pages including this cover sheet. If it is unreadable or clarification is
needed, contact the Southcoast Regional Contracts Office immediately.

The Bid Documents are clarified as follows:

1. Q: Are we to assume there is a fully functional hydro system in place that we are simply hooking up the
State supplied rams to? Or are we to assume all the hydraulic lines are to be new runs from a state
supplied hydraulic reservoir?

A: There is no hydraulic systems at this facility. The apron cylinders are electric screw jacks (actuators).

2. Q: Electrical does not call out specific qualifications. Is there any specific certification required for the
electrical contractor as in certified in these types of hydraulic assemblies?. Are we to simply turn the
power off so the hydraulic tech can manipulate the system and then turn it back on when ramp is to be
re-commissioned?

A: No new electrical work is contemplated under this contract. The Department will furnish an
electrical/control systems technician and will be responsible for restoration of power and programming
for this system. Reference Plan Notes on Sheet 2. The Contractor will be required to coordinate with the
Department’s electrical representative(s) and be present during the electrical restoration work.

This Notice to Bidders does not require acknowledgement.
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